
 

EQUITY RESEARCH CHALLENGE 

Quants society is thrilled to share the highlights of the recently concluded "Equity Research Challenge," 

an exciting event that brought together the sharpest minds in finance! 

With a total of 8 brilliant teams in the running, the event was a fierce showcase of financial acumen and 

research prowess. Each team brought their A-game, and the energy was palpable as they vied for the 

coveted title. 

 

After intense rounds of analysis and evaluation, the "Team Value Hunters" emerged victorious, proving 

their prowess in equity research. A hearty round of applause to our worthy runner's up, "Team Mega 

Researchers," who exhibited exceptional skills. 

 

Every participating team displayed exceptional commitment by presenting their meticulously crafted 

models, comprehensive research, and insightful reports on the valuation of PIBTL. It was indeed a sight 

to behold, witnessing the convergence of theoretical knowledge and practical application. 



The event was graced by esteemed guest evaluators, including Mr. Muhammad Shahzad Khan, Head of 

Business and Products at PMRC, Mr. Hussain Raza, advisory associate KPMG. Their insights and expertise 

added immense value to the event.  

The event's orchestration was led by the Quants Society, under the able guidance of the society's 

President, Mr. Muhammad Talha Khalid. The event was expertly supervised by Mr. Muhammad Amin, a 

dedicated lecturer from the Department of Mathematics. 

We were honored to have Mr. Ghazanfar, the esteemed Registrar of NEDUET, award the guest evaluators 

with tokens of appreciation for their invaluable contribution. He also bestowed the gleaming trophies 

upon the triumphant teams, commemorating their exceptional efforts.  

 

This event wasn't just a competition; it was a platform where students delved into real-world valuation 

scenarios. The hands-on experience gained during the challenge has undoubtedly equipped them with 

valuable insights that will serve as guiding lights in their future careers.  

The "Equity Research Challenge" concluded as a remarkable success. The dedication of participants, the 

wisdom of evaluators, and the collective efforts of the organizing team have set a high benchmark for 

future events. 

We extend our sincere gratitude to everyone involved in making this event a resounding achievement, 

and we look forward to witnessing the continued growth and success of all the talented participants.  


